NOTICE
FOR THE STUDENTS OF BATCH 28

UNIT 3A, 3B & 3C (OSPE) EXAMINATION

Due to the worsening of the COVID situation in the country and the
curfew imposed on the Gampaha District, we have been advised not to
conduct examinations. Hence the Unit 3ABC OSPE Examination for Batch

28 scheduled for the 27t October will not be held.

We will reviewing the situation periodically and will make arrangement
to hold the examination when the country’s situation permits us to do so.

Senior Prof. 9./Hevvav4nthi

Dean/Faculty of Medicine.



